
PUBLIC NOTICE 
PORT WASHINGTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

NEW DATE FOR THE PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED REVENUES AND 
EXPENSES FOR 2014 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to Town Law §215, a 
public hearing will be held at District Headquarters located at 70 Harbor Road, 
Port Washington, New York, on Thursday, September 12, 2013 at 7:00 pm for 
the purpose of conducting a hearing on the proposed revenues and expenditures 
of the District for the 2014 fiscal year. A copy of the proposed revenue and 
expenditures will be made available to the public at District headquarters prior 
to the hearing date.  
 

      
Donald A. Kurz, Chairman 
Richard A. Marra, Secretary 
John Olszewski, Treasurer 
Commissioners of the Port Washington 
Water Pollution Control District 
 

 
Dated:Port Washington, New York 
 August 20, 2013 
 
 


